

## Chapter 1077 Newsletter P.O. Box 1 1802 East High Avenue New Philadelphia, Ohio

Next Meeting Jan.10,2024

At 7:00 PM in Our Hanger at KPHD

President Randy Maley 330-987-9877

Vice-President Mark Mathias 740-2549463

Secretary Larry Elswick

Treasurer
Paul Giannobile
330-243-3060

Newsletter Editor Joanne Maley 330-987-9436 Mouse72@frontier.com

Hanger chairman Chris Reynolds 330-844-0656

## HAPPY NEW YEAR

Hope everyone had a great Christmas and got everything you wanted.

Our Christmas party went very well and the white elephant gift exchange was a lot of fun. Special thanks to Maggoo's for catering the dinner, the food was very good.

It's time to start a new year. Shake off last years dust and get moving. We have the Taylorcraft to get done, Chris has been working on it. If you would like to help contact Chris or me.

Wright flight will be getting started and they will need some help when they get ready to do the wing rib's.

The pancake breakfast will come up faster then we think.

Any idea's on projects or fly-outs bring them up at the meeting.

See you at the meeting.

















## All Memberships in **EAA Chapter 1077** expire on Jan. 1<sup>st</sup>, 2023

With the exception of Life Memberships an those of you have who have already renewed.

"Thank You" for your past membership and support. We hope you will take a few minutes and renew today.

All memberships run from Jan. 1st to Jan. 1st of each year

Please complete the form below then forward it and you check for \$25 to:

(Or send \$50 and your membership won't expire until 01-01-2025)

"Hoping to hear from you very soon".

EAA Chapter 1077, 1802 E. High Ave., P.O. Box 1 New Philadelphia, OH 44663

Name		Date		
Address				
City	State	Zip Code		
e-mail	Cell Phone			
Phone # ()	National	EAA #		
		Delicate interes age 2		

Thank You for helping make our past "Living History Flights" a huge success.



Along with our "Wright Flight" Educational, Motivational & Guidance Course for students.



Parents tell us this Middle School student program was a Life Changer for their student.



Without you and your support, none of this would have been possible. Please renew today!